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Growing and Knowing Academy’s Annual “Let’s Give Thanks” nonperishable food drive is starting Monday, November 2nd and going until Tuesday, November 24th.  Please donate any nonperishable food that you would like.  There is a box by the front door for all donations. All donations are going to help families in need in Sussex County.
